From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Cc:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0049
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 2:08:24 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 9:28 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar(@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -
The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-05-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0049

-- Name --
Sabahat Arshad

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --
The proposed rate hike is unjustified and would add to the misery of a common man already burdened with high
inflation. The rate hike request must be rejected and frozen for at least 2 years time frame.

-- Attachment --





